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General Comment

As many of you may know, I was bitten by a radioactive spider when I was young. If this 
wouldn't have happened I would never have gotten my powers and would never been able to 
defeat my enemies that threatened the safety of me and my city. If you are in support of more 
people with powers helping to fight crime and make our country a safer place you wont limit 
anything, if you are in support of villains running everything, do what you want.
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